
Whole School
Attendance:

97.7%

Weds 18th & 19th Oct
KS2 Greenwich Rugby tournaments - team letters given to those

involved 

Thursday 19th October Nasal Flu immunisations

Friday 20th Oct INSET DAY - school closed to children

Monday 23rd Oct - Friday
27th Oct October Half Term

Monday 30th October Children return to school

Wednesday 1st November Whole school Mass at Church - 9am

Wednesday 8th November Parent’s Evening

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

w/e 13.10.23

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Reception, Year 2 and
Year 6!

Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        100%
Year 1                              94.0%
Year 2                              100%
Year 3                              97.2%
Year 4                              96.7%
Year 5                              97.4%
Year 6                              99.1%

Up coming datesAnd finally...

Today the whole school joined as one community and celebrated ‘Brighten up’ for harvest, and
wow were our children bright - which was lovely to see on such a grey and wet morning!  Thank you
to everyone who helped us raise £190 to support CAFOD in their important mission to help those
less fortunate than ourselves.  The school had a special assembly and workshops to learn more
about the work CAFOD do.

World Mental Health Day
On Tuesday the children had an opportunity to talk about
mental health and learn the importance of not just keeping
our physical body healthy but our mental health matters too.  
At school we promote ‘3 for me’ this means that everyone of
our pupils have nominated 3 adults they feel they can talk to
in the school if they needed to - why not ask your child who
their ‘3 for me’ are.

Year 6 Fundraiser - please support
Next Thursday after school year 6 will be selling doughnuts
and fruit skewers to parents and children.  We would love
your support as they are raising money for the cost of the
school journey coach. As you can appreciate the cost of
everything is rising and this is something - initiated by the
children - to help keep the costs down for parents.  Thank
you in advance for your support.  

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/parents-and-carers

